
 
 
 

 

Memo  
 
Date: March 3, 2025 
 
To: Clergy, chancery staff, parish and school staff, men and women 

religious 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Letter from Archbishop Hartmayer regarding the need to support 

Catholic Relief Services 
 

Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., has released a letter in The 
Georgia Bulletin urging Catholics in north and central Georgia to support the 
important work of Catholic Relief Services (CRS) amid a freeze of funds from 
the U.S. Agency for International Development, or USAID.  

Please share this information with your community. 
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